

SCHOOLS PTA



In contrast to the the quiet of May, June has been extremely busy in the world of the HSPTA.

The organisation of the Car boot has gone well and we are looking forward to seeing some of you there on the 26th. We will be there with our own bits and bobs stall and a secondhand uniform stall too. Fingers crossed the weather will be good for us!

We have also been working with the school to produce a keepsake tea towel per year group which will include all the childrens self portraits. This is the first time we've done this so are keen to hear your feedback and whether you'd like this to be an annual fundraiser.

We are bringing back the legacy books for years 2 and 6, giving the children an opportunity to purchase a book for the school as a leaving gift for future generations. The teachers are currently compiling their book wishlists and we'll be communicating with the year groups shortly.

The schools have decided they can not put on the usual school picnic this year at the end of term and so are working with us to arrange 'Colour Fun' a colour event for the children to participate in with their year group bubbles. We are hoping this will be a fun and exciting event for the children, so that they can end their year on a high!

STIKINS

Need new name labels? Order self adhesive Stikins and use codes 9743 (infants) and 9744 (juniors) and raise money for the school.

Fund Raising 2020/21





Upcoming Events



Car Boot 26 Jun

Buy a pitch or come and purchase some goodies

Year Group Tea Towels

On Sale Now

Keepsake for the year with children's drawings on your tea towel

Legacy Books

July

Yrs 2 and 6 have opportunity to gift a book to the school for future pupils

Colour Fun

23 July

Colourful Fun event to end the school year



committee.hspta@gmail.co.uk



www.pta-events.co.uk/hspta



www.facebook.com/groups/hspta



Thank you to ALB for agreeing to sponsor our end of year colour event